REGIONAL ADVISORY
No._ /3 5.2017
To: Schools Division Superintendents

o

From: VICTOR C0‘ DE GRACIA, JR., Ph. D.,CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Assistant Regional Director

Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

REGION VI - WESTERN VISAYAS
Duran St., Tleilo City

Subject: Change of Venue of Mid-Year Regional Conference-Workshop on Curriculum and Learning
Management (RCLM) for Clusters 1 & 2 Per Regional Memo No. 117,s. 2017

Date: July 13, 2017

Please be informed of the new venue of the Mid-year RCLM for Clusters 1 and 2:

Cluster

Participants

Date

Venue

1

RD/ARD, CID Chiefs, RFTA
Teams, Learning Area EPS,
LR EPS, Kindergarten EPS,
Division Librarians

July 1§19, 2017

RD/ARD, RFTA Teams,
Schools Districts
Supervisors, PIDs

July 20-22, 2017

Veronica Hotel, Pueblo
de Panay, Roxas City

Other provisions of Memo No. 117, s. 2017 will remain the same.

For immediate and wide dissemination.




